
Service fees go
into effect for the
following City services:

Lien Services - Feb. 12

Business Tax - Feb. 19

Animal Control - Feb. 19

Neighborhood Services Department - Feb .26

Office of Solid Waste - Feb. 26

Division of Emergency Management - Feb. 26

How can I avoid a service fee?
If you wish to avoid the service fee, you can opt 
to pay using a personal check or money order. 
Alternatively, you can utilize E-Checks, which do 
not incur the 2.35% service fee and have a �at 
fee of 40 cents per transaction, regardless of the 
payment amount.

Why are there service fees?
This fee will apply to payments made by credit card, 
debit card, digital wallet, Venmo, PayPal or bank and 
checking accounts. The City of Port St. Lucie is not 
assessing the fee, nor does the City collect the fee. This 
is a separate service fee assessed by the processor for 
the convenience of making an electronic payment.

A 2.35% service fee will be applied to the payment amount for all electronic transactions conducted in 
person, online or through the City’s automated phone service. The City of Port St. Lucie does not receive any 
portion of the service fee. 

Learn more by visiting

or calling 1PSL at

Types of payments the City accepts: 

E-Check* Check

CityofPSL.com 

772-871-1775


